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October, 2022, Prayer Letter

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

I pray this letter finds each of you doing well. We appreciate your prayers for us and for
BEAMS.

Visiting Churches

Freda and I are travelling to Independent Baptist Churches to |
introduce them to the BEAMS ministry, to encourage them to support
the ministry, and to take boxes of Bibles to the Post Office to mail to
missionaries in foreign countries.

On Sunday, September 25th, Freda and I, Bro. Frank Esposito and
his son, Frank, Jr., drove down to Philadelphia to visit Liberty Baptist
Church, a church organized by Missionary Burton Gates. When we first
met Bro. Esposito, who lives down the street from us, we told him that
we are from Mississippi and told him about BEAMS. He said, "I have
been there. I have spent the night there." He came down with a church
group after Hurricane Katrina. He and the group stayed in our guest
rooms at BEAMS. The Esposito family is one of many examples over the years of seeing the Lord
working out details in our lives and in the lives of others to bless us all in years to come as we
continue seeking to serve Him.

Please pray for Bro. Gates and his family. He is a missionary pastor out of Bible Baptist Church
in El Dorado, Arkansas, and pastors a new church he started about two years ago. He was saved at
Bible Baptist Church, where Bro. J.D. Weido is pastor. Bro. Gates surrendered to preach and God
called him to Philadelphia. In 2009, he moved his family to Philadelphia where he founded Liberty
Baptist Church. He is pastoring two congregations and is praying for a pastor for the new church.
If you are interested in the new church, you can call Bro. Gates at 267-602-4765.

Bro Gates is doing a great work in Philadelphia. I would highly recommend him. Please pray for
him and his family. They are working in an area that really needs the Lord.

René and Freda Freret

Thank You

Freda and I would like to thank each individual, church, and pastor for your faithful prayers and
support for us and the BEAMS Bible ministry.

Your Missionaries,
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René and Freda Freret



